Snippets about Lake Tahoe

e Caltrans will be performing maintenance work
on Highway 267 on March 25-26 between Truckee
Airport and Brockway roads. Work will be from
about 8:30am-3pm. Highway 267 will be closed
to northbound traffic between the two
intersections. Traffic will be routed onto
Truckee Airport Road and Soaring Way.

e Homewood Mountain Resort will host three Farm to Peak
dinners on the mountain overlooking Lake Tahoe. The dates are
July 5, Aug. 9 and Aug. 30 and are limited to 120 guests.

e The Rubicon Trail 4-wheel drive trail is open again.

* Here are the Sierra and El Dorado-Tahoe roadwork schedules
for Caltrans for this week.

e Tahoe Production House created this promotional video for
South Lake Tahoe. According to City Manager Nancy Kerry,
“Brandi [Brown] produced it for us for no cost for a variety
of reasons, one of which was that she was hired for the air
show last year and since it was canceled and she was unable to
do any work for us — we had a $400 deposit we never got back
and she agreed to produce this for us since we never got our
deposit back.”
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